
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

  

ExxonMobil Pipeline donates segmented 
pipe remnants to La Porte High School’s 

Career and Technical Education Program. 

Supporting STEM Education in East Harris County 

ExxonMobil Pipeline Company is 

proud to support STEM education 

in our local communities. 

ExxonMobil Pipeline Company 

donated more than 10,000 

pounds of steel pipe remnants 

from completed projects and half 

a ton of welding rods, provided by 

a partner contractor, to welding 

programs at La Porte High 

School, Channelview High School 

and John M. Stuart Career Tech 

High School. 

ExxonMobil Pipeline plans to 

continue donating materials, time 

and funds to other vocational 

programs across our footprint. 

Efforts like these are part of 

a larger initiative to partner 

with educational institutions to 

advance workforce development 

in fields that contribute to the 

pipeline industry. 

“As our students work toward proficiency in welding, the donation of heavy 
pipe from ExxonMobil Pipeline Company will greatly benefit them in their 
training. We are very appreciative of this generous gift.” 

– Carlin Grammar, La Porte High School Principal 

“The students of today are the leaders of tomorrow. Exxon’s generous 
donation of steel pipe to La Porte welding program students helps young 
people develop new skills for when they enter the workforce. These materials 
are not cheap, and it means a lot that Exxon is investing in Precinct 2’s future.” 

– Adrian Garcia, Harris County Precinct 2 Commissioner 

More than 10,000 
pounds of pipe donated 

More than 200 
students impacted 

txgulfcoast.exxonmobilpipeline.com       •       public.awareness@exxonmobil.com       •       (888) 804-4788

https://txgulfcoast.exxonmobilpipeline.com/


 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

  

Channelview High School receives 
their donation of pipe remnants for 
students to practice their welding skills. 

Students and instructors at John M. Stuart 
Career Tech High School in Baytown receive pipe 

donations to be used in welding courses. 

“Thank you for this opportunity for our student to practice and learn on industry materials. It is our goal as a CTE 
department to make sure our students are ready to go out and work in industry so donations like this are critical to 

that goal.” 

– Erin Bowman, Career and Technical Education Coordinator, Channelview High School 

“It means the world to us that our business partners and community care enough about our programs and these kids 
to give us material to work with. The pipe that was donated will give our students more of an opportunity to work 

with and weld big bore pipe.” 

– Scott Seals, Welding Instructor, John M. Stuart Career Tech High School 
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